SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OKALOOSA COUNTY
TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE MEMORANDUM

FINANCE
FINANCE TAM: 2001-001
CONTACT: Rita R. Scallan
Program Director - Budgetmg
TELEPHONE: © 850-301-3063

TO: All Principals

FROM: Patricia Wascom, Chief Financial Officer %ﬁu’-w ﬂ/ cHr—

DATE:; March 26, 2001

SUBJECT: Revised Rq:vcnue Projections -~ Support Schedules

On March 15, 2001, you received revised revenue projections for your school. These revisions
were distributed in the form of an Interoffice Memorandum.

Enclosed please find the revised detailed information supporting each of the calculations
contained in the “Summary ~ Florida Education Finance Program (FEFP) & State Discretionary
Lottery revised draft dated 3/14/01” worksheet. In the bottom right hand corner of each sheet
is a note telling you which column on the “Summary - Florida Education Finance Program
(FEFP) & State Discretionary Lottery” worksheet that particular sheet supports.

If you have any specific questions about the calculation for your school, please contact me at
833-7652 or Rita Scallan, Program Director — Budgeting at 301-3063.

C: Superintendent

' Assistant Superintendent
Quality Assurance
Chief Human Resource Officer
Chief Information .Officer
Community Relations



